From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 10 October 2018 13:17

To: Ludmilla.lyavoo@enfield.gov.uk

Subject: Re: Simon Cordell

Dear Ludmilla

Can you please reply to me with regard to the panel meeting on 28:09/2018 I have asked multiple times but
still no nothing and I am sure you should have the outcome by now to make a reply to me.

My son is suffering has had been for years due to what is an ongoing issue
Regards

Lorraine Cordell

Sent from my iPhone

On 9 Oct 2018, at 06:46, Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk> wrote:

Dear Ludmilla Lyavoo

Could you pls give me an update to what is going on. The panel hearing was 28/09/2018 i am sure
it should not take this long to get a reply to what happened and what was said, my son is suffering
with the way he is living and this is not fair.

Regards

Lorraine

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>
Date: 7 October 2018 at 23:56:46 BST

To: Ludmilla Iyavoo <Ludmilla.lyavoo@enfield.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Simon Cordell

Dear Ludmilla Lyavoo

I was wondering if you had any update yet regarding the panel meeting on the
28/09/2018 as I have not heard anything.

Regards
Lorraine Cordell
Sent from my iPhone

On 2 Oct 2018, at 16:08, Ludmilla Iyavoo <Ludmilla.lyavoo(@enfield.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Lorraine Cordell,
Thank you for your emails and your phone calls. | have been in meetings so
was unable to attend to them.
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